
M9 GILL U NIVERSITY 

FAC U LTY O F M E D I C I NE 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

MONTREAL 

Dr. Wilder Penfield, 
Royal Victoria Hospital, 
Montreal. 

Dear Dr. Penfield, 

I am sending you, herewith, copy of a letter 
which I have sent to Mr. Glassco in reference to the 
budget of your Department. ~ 

This clears off all other expenditure, and 
leaves you with the sum of $2,000 for maint~nance as 
trom June 1st last. 

I have just rung up Mr. Glassco about the addition­
al $5,000 promised by the Principal, and he is to take this 
matter up with Sir Arthur to-day. 

I hope that it will all be straightened out within 
a very short time . 

Yours sincerely, 


